April 30, 2001

IKKathy Hanrahan

Chiet Financial Officer

Taser International, Incorporated
7339 East Iivans Road
Scottsdale, AZ 85260

Dear Ms. Hanrahan

Recentlv the Phoenix Police Department’s Professional Standards Bureau conducted an administrative
investigation of an mcident in which one of vour air tasers was deploved. One very important aspect 1o our
investigation was an accurate number of times the taser was discharged

['he taser was examined by yvour company and because of the computer chip built into the taser. vour
technicians were able to determine the exact number of times our officer discharged the taser,

Thank vou very much for the assistance and vour prompt responsc.

Sincerelyv.

HAROLD L, HURTT
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Thomas V. Lannon. Commander
Professional Standards Bureau



